
Riverside Secondary Europe Exchange Program 

Fall, 2013 Austrian Student Visit 
 

Host Family 

Information Sheet 
 

Dear Parents and Students: 

 

 Thank you for opening your home to a visiting Austrian student.  Without the 

level of commitment from Riverside families, such as yours, this exchange program 

could not be possible.  This fall’s group from Vienna, Austria is tentatively scheduled to 

arrive on Thursday, September 12
th

  and leave on Tuesday, September 24th, 2013.  

Obligations of host families include providing a bed for visiting students to sleep in, 

meals for the duration of the stay, a packed snack or lunch for day trips and making the 

visiting students feel as much a part of a typical Canadian family, as possible.  It would 

not be unusual for a host family to ask a visiting student to help with meal preparation or 

basic chores.   

 

Please have your child return the completed information sheet to one of us either 

personally or electronically.  Again, thank you for offering your home and without a 

doubt, the experience will be extremely rewarding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mario Luongo and Bree-Anna Weir  

mluongo@sd43.bc.ca;  bweir@sd43.bc.ca;  

 

Riverside Student Name:___________________________________________________ 

 

Student E-mail:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Cell phone:________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Name(s):__________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Address:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Phone #:___________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Cell phone:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent e-mail: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Gender Prefered:__________________________________________________________ 

 

We are willing to host a second visiting student.   (Please circle one)    Yes       No 

mailto:mluongo@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:bweir@sd43.bc.ca

